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   <insert NCTU headers/address> 
 

<insert date> 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Dr <insert GP name> 
 
We wrote to you previously to tell you that your patient(s) at <insert care home name> consented to 
take part in the PROTECT-CH trial to help find prophylactic treatments for COVID-19. Thank you for 
performing the eligibility checks and providing a copy of their medical record(s). We can now confirm 
that following a case of COVID-19 the care home has now been randomised and the patient(s) listed 
below will receive standard care.   
 
As part of this trial, your patient(s)’s care home will undertake all their usual processes and procedures 
to manage the outbreak, but they will not administer any trial medication.   
 
For more information on the trial please visit www.protect-trial.net and do not hesitate to contact us 
if you have any queries. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Philip Bath FRCP DSc 
FMedSci 
Professor of Stroke Medicine 
PROTECT trial Chief 
Investigator     

 

 
 
 
 

 
Adam Gordon 
Professor of the Care of Older 
People 
PROTECT trial Co-Chief 
Investigator 

 
 
 
 

 
 
<Insert PI name> 
PROTECT-CH trial medic,  
<Insert region> 
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